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From: Redginald Heth
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: Please support SB 347 and SB 700
Date: Thursday, April 04, 2013 12:50:07 PM


Dear Chairman Prozanski and Committee Members.


My name is Redginald Heth, and am a U.S. citizen and resident of Grants Pass,
Oregon, I strongly urge support of Senate Bills 700, 3447,699 and 796. Polls show
overwhelming support for universal background checks. Lives will be saved, and
second amendment rights will not be negatively affected. The public display of arms
is intimidating to peaceful, law abiding folks.I need to pass a driving test to get a
drivers license. Anyone possessing a concealed weapons permit should be required
to undergo training.
The time has come for sensible gun controls.


RedgInald Heth
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